
Notice of Change

Passenger Railcars Change Order #24

Reference Number:  75A0362

March 9, 2022

This notice provides the correct amount to the California led Passenger Railcars Contract. Change Order #24 adds an extension to the luggage rack dividers on each of the 88 IDOT Railcars.

The funds needed were calculated incorrectly. The amount for Change Order #24 is 
$193,544.56 and the new total contract amount is $206,926,058.69.

All other terms and conditions remain the same.
